
News Release:  Miroku Jyoho Service Co., Ltd.          (9928 TSE2) 
                                          

                                                                                         October 24, 2012 
 
 

Notice Concerning Approval for Listing on the First Section of  
Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 
Miroku Jyoho Service Co., Ltd. (MJS) announces that the company received approval 

today from Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. to move its stock listing from the second section to 
the first section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange. First section trading will begin on October 31, 
2012. 
 
  MJS expresses gratitude to shareholders, customers who use our products and services 
and relevant people who have provided assistance for their support and cooperation. 
 
  MJS will continue to provide new value (management system, management knowhow and 
management information services) to satisfy our customers and promote management 
innovation for them. Moreover, MJS will contribute to the development of Japan’s economy 
by supporting an IT transformation for small/mid-sized companies together with CPA firms. 
  MJS will continue its efforts to further increase its corporate value to meet the expectations 
of shareholders, customers and relevant people. MJS appreciates your continuing support 
and guidance. 
 
  For details of the listing on the first section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange, please refer to its 
website (http://www.tse.or.jp/). 
 
 


